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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Cino Adelson <cinoadel@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 10:16 AM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Cc: mary_gallagher@me.com
Subject: Today's Hearing

I would like to ask the city to put this project on hold for at least another year. The assessments on my property are 
extreme (almost $10,000) and with the COVID19 business impact, I am unable to pay this. I also woulud like to request 
that the amount for my property be reduced given how extreme it is.  
 
Also, it is unclear how to view the meeting today. I go to the website indicated on the pamphlet mailed to my home and 
cannot see how to join the meeting later today. 
 
Thank you, Cynthia (Cino) Adelson  
1391 Edgcumbe Road Saint Paul MN 55116  
651-699-3083 (o) 612-508-9941 (c) 
 


